
NOTICE OF WORK STUDY MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF THE BENNETT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT #7 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Work Study Meeting of the Board of Directors of 
the Bennett Fire Protection District #7 will be held on the Thursday the 6th day of 
February, 2025 at 6:30 pm, at the Bennett-Watkins Fire Rescue Administrative Office 
located at 355 4th Street, Bennett, CO 80102, for the purpose of preliminary planning 
of the upcoming 2025 building projects and any other matters that may come before 
the board. 

Bennett Fire Protection District 7 
Royce Pindell, Board President 


